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Message from 
the Principal

Dear parents,

I hope this message finds you well! This is our last month of 

winter! While the weather is still great, we took this opportunity 

to have lots of activities outdoors! 

Here are some of the activities that we planned: Healthy food 

week, sports day, and the 3D shapes project.

The children love exploring the world around them, that is why 

we have been having picnics outside whilst enjoying the fresh 

air. Furthermore, we had plenty of fun on sports day! Sport and 

exercise are fundamental to growing and developing at this 

young age. Our amazing sports teachers prepared activities that 

would be fun, exciting, and important to strengthening gross 

and fine motor skills. However, exercising is not the only key 

part of living a healthy life. Eating healthily is crucial to our life. 

Implementing healthy habits at EYFS will play a significant role 

in later life. We teach our students to have a healthy diet that will 

make them stronger, cleverer and happier.

I wish you all a wonderful upcoming spring. We cannot wait to 

share with you more events that we are going to have.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to ask!

LANA KOYI
School Principal



Events at SIPS



Healthy food week
Having healthy habits is a huge advantage, 

especially implementing them from a young 

age! Children require nutritious meals to grow, 

develop and learn! At SIPS we like to teach the 

children to understand how necessary it is to 

eat healthily!



Sports day!
For our students, running and playing actively 

is as natural as breathing. They have endless 

energy which should be channelled to provide 

fun and enjoyment, as well as giving them the 

chance to participate in a wide range of 

physical activities while developing an 

understanding of how their bodies work and 

move.



3D shapes project
Like all years, the EYFS sections have projects 

too! We enjoy crafting with our little artists. 

Our subjects are diverse and we enjoy teaching 

them new things, and most of the time children 

enjoy creating themselves, they are very 

creative and can surprise us with their 

creations! Learning about 3D shapes was lots 

of fun!



Upcoming events!

• Haq al Lila
• White day
• World book day
• Mother’s day



Contact us!

http://www.facebook.com/SharjahSchool/
http://www.instagram.com/sharjahips/
http://www.facebook.com/SharjahSchool/
http://www.instagram.com/sharjahips/
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